Shree Guru Gobind Singh Ji Govt. College, Paonta Sahib

Career Guidance and Placement Cell

NOTICE

Dated: 06.05.2023

All the students of Final year or semester of B.A./B.Sc./B.Com. /BCA VI
PGDCA are hereby informed that a course on SQL, Python and Artificial
Intelligence under corporate social responsibility initiative pro bono basis (free
of cost) is scheduled to be commenced from the last week of May, 2023. The
Interested students may apply for the course through Google Form

(https://forms.gle/KBESUVRABqUFAVIM®6) available at college website latest

by 10* may 2023. For further information contact the following faculty
members:
1. Deepa Chauhan
Rinku Aggarwal
Sunil Kumar

Aparna Garg
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